
The submission of this agenda report by county officials is not intended, necessarily, to reflect agreement as to a particular 

course of action to be taken by the board; rather, the submission hereof is intended, merely, to signify completion of all 

appropriate review processes in readiness of the matter for consideration and action by the board. 

 

CHURCHILL COUNTY 

AGENDA REPORT 
 

 

 

Date Submitted: September 2, 2021 Meeting Date Requested:  September 15, 2021 

To: Board of County Commissioners 

From: Michael Gardner, Volunteer, Churchill County Search and Rescue 

Subject Title: Consideration and possible action re: Application for community support funding in the 

amount of $2,500 for the Churchill County Search and Rescue’s Trunk or Treat Event. 

Type of Action Requested:   Formal Action/Motion 

Does this action require a Business Impact Statement?    No 

Recommend Board Action: 
Motion to approve funding in the amount of $________ to support the 

Churchill County Search & Rescue’s Trunk or Treat Event. 

Discussion:    

A copy of the application for funding for the Churchill County Search and Rescue’s Trunk or 

Treat is attached for review. The event will take place on October 31, 2021 at Venturacci 

Park. The Trunk or Treat is estimated to have between 4,000 – 5,000 participants and is a 

free Halloween event with the goal of providing a safe environment for local youth. This is 

an annual event dependent upon donations, which are used to purchase candy, decorations, 

and glow sticks.    

Alternatives: This request is for $2,500. The Board may determine to grant more or less funding. 

Fiscal Impact: 

Within the Miscellaneous Grants line item of the County’s Community Support budget, 

there was $20,000 budgeted in fiscal year 2021-22. To date, $8,200 has been committed, 

leaving a balance of $11,800 in available funds for the remainder of the fiscal year. 

Explanation of Impact:  $2,500 +/- 

Funding Source: Community Support / Miscellaneous Grants (100-401-70300) 

Prepared By: Julie B. Guerrero, Administrative Services Manager 

Reviewed By:  
 Jim R. Barbee, County Manager  

 Benjamin Shawcroft, Chief Deputy DA  

 Sherry Wideman, Comptroller  

   
 

 


